MEETING BRIEFING
SAAESD/ASRED Joint Spring Meeting
April 4-6 2011
Hyatt Regency

Greenville, South Carolina

The facilities arrangements for the Spring, 2011 meeting have been finalized. The event will
include a presentation by the Clemson University International Center for Automotive Research
which is located in Greenville.

As we get closer to the meeting, we will be posting the latest information on things to do and
places to eat, all of which will be within walking distance of the Hyatt Regency Greenville.

Greenville has a unique urban environment which has been experiencing dramatic growth during
the last decade. The “Main Street” environment has become so appealing that there has been a
resurgence of residential development in the downtown. The shopping and dining experiences
within walking distance of the Hyatt grow daily.

The next additions to the agenda will be made by Dr. Young as the business elements are
included.

If you have questions, you may call Nelle Bridges in my offices, at 864-656-3141, or
nbrdgs@clemson.edu.




